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Application for Variation of Premises Licence 
Premises: Old Blackfriars, 52 Castle Street, Aberdeen 

In terms of Section 22 (1) (b) (ii) I make the following representation to the Licensing 
Board.

With regard to the external area, if granted I recommend that there is a terminal hour of 
22.00, that the area is deliniated and that no amplified music is played within the 
external area.  The layout plan accompanying the application does not show the 
external area as licensed.

The application also amends the children and young persons access from 20.00 to 
22.00.    If the Board is minded to grant this I would recommend that the wording within 
Q6 (d)  on the operating plan is amended by removing the reference to " or until the end 
of meal or family event".  This will ensure that children and young children are not 
present within the premises after 22.00 on a regular basis -  as the extension to 22.00 
should provide ample time for finishing meals. 
If a family event involved a private function, then this could be included within 6 (a) to 
cover such occasions.

  



Regards

Licensing Standards Officer


